
March 15, 2024

March 18 - April 1
Classes resume Tuesday April 2



Our 7/8 students boldly faced the Dragons in their own version of the
Dragons’ Den, showcasing their emerging entrepreneurial talents. 

These students have embraced the role of young innovators, actively
conceiving, researching, and presenting their creative ideas to the panel
of Dragons! Working in pairs, each team took charge of developing their
own distinctive product. They then conducted market research to
pinpoint the crucial factors essential for the success of their product.
Utilizing this data, they crafted business proposals, complete with
researched data and tables, which they confidently presented to the
panel of Dragons to secure funding for their ventures. 

This ambitious project will unfold over several weeks, culminating in a
Market Day held in the gym. During this event, students will showcase
and sell their products, putting their market predictions to the test. 
    ***All of the profits generated will be donated to charity.

Welcome to the 
Dragons’ Den



The sixth-grade class embarked on a thrilling interdisciplinary project that merged Science
and ADST classes. Their mission: to engineer a space rover. Prior to diving into the project,
they delved into extensive research, contemplating crucial aspects. They debated which
celestial body their rover would explore and meticulously considered the challenges and
terrain it would confront upon arrival. Moreover, they strategized the tasks essential for
the rover to fulfill its mission and identified the requisite features for its triumph.
Upon completing their research, the students transitioned to the creative phase, drawing a
visual rendition of their rover and assigning it a distinctive name. The pinnacle of
excitement ensued as they embarked on constructing their rovers, employing materials
readily available at home. Remarkably, each student's rover boasted a unique flair,
showcasing their individual ingenuity.
Finally, each student presented and explained their design to the first-grade students, who
eagerly anticipated their turn to undertake such endeavours upon reaching sixth grade.

Design and build a model rover 
to study the Solar System! 



TRIVIATRIVIA
IN THE GYMIN THE GYM

At the bottom of our webpage, you may have
noticed an ERASE link. ERASE stands for
"Expect Respect & A Safe Education" and is
dedicated to creating safe and supportive
school communities. ERASE aims to empower
students, parents, educators, and community
partners to tackle challenges, report concerns
to schools, and understand the complex issues
students face. It's not just about education; it's
about safety and inclusivity.
Safer Schools Together (SST) is another
organization that provides valuable resources
and services to ensure a safe, caring, and
inclusive learning environment for students,
staff, schools, and communities. We encourage
parents to utilize the resources provided by
ERASE and Safer Schools Together to keep
their children safe in today's rapidly changing
world. Please click on the links below to access
these resources.

ERASE SST

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/erase
https://saferschoolstogether.com/resources/parent-resources/
https://saferschoolstogether.com/resources/parent-resources/

